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Daylight Savings Time

We do not observe daylight savings time in Cayman. We remain on US
Eastern Standard Time all year; we do not adjust our clocks for Daylight
Savings Time. All of our sail times are shown in Cayman Island time.
Daylight Saving Time began, this year, on March 10th. It will revert back to
Standard Time, when the ship time is the same as Cayman time, on
November 3rd 2013. A good example of what the time will be on your Ship
versus the Island time would be as follows:

During Daylight Savings Time (between March 10th and November 3rd),
ship time will probably be one hour ahead of Cayman time. Therefore,
when a Ship is in Port between 8:00am - 4:00pm, the local time will be
7:00am - 3:00pm.

During Standard Time (between November 4th 2013 and March 9th 2014),
your ship time will probably be on the same time as us. Therefore, when a
Ship is in Port between 9:00am - 5:00pm, the local time will also be 9:00:am
- 5:00pm.

Some cruise lines change their clocks on board ship to reflect the local time,
others do not. Please check with your ship as to the correct arrival and
departure time of your ship in Grand Cayman (according to EST).

This is VERY important, as we have no way of knowing what your cruise
ship does with its onboard time or what they tell you. Please research this
before booking with us. We cannot be held liable or do any refund if you
miss your scheduled trip with us. Please email us if you have further
guestions.

You can also research this online. A good site is http://www.calendar-
365.com/daylight-saving-time.html. We look forward to seeing you
onboard!




